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Dear Committee Members, 

I oppose this bill.  WE THE PEOPLE ALREADY VOTED NO ON RANKED CHOICE 

VOTING in the May 2024 election.  The public does not want this.  Knowing this, why 

would this bill even be introduced?  Oregonians do not want this. 

Please vote no. 

 

Thank you, 

 

KarenSchmidlin 

Washington County 


